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MAY 25 1993

Docket No. 50-282
Docket No. 50-306

Northern States Power Company
ATIN: Mr. Thomas M. Parker
Manager, Nuclear
Support Services
414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Parker:
SUBJECT: REVIEW OF SECURITY PLAN SUBMITTAL

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated March 29, 1993, which
transmitted changes identified as Revision 29A to the Prairie Isiand Security
Plan submitted under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

We have reviewed the submitted changes and have determined that they are
consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and are therefore
acceptable, except as noted in the enclosure of this letter. For those items
identified as being unacceptable under the criteria of 10 CFR 5C.54(p), the
previously approved plan revision must be followed.

You are renuested to provide corrections to your security plan to address the
issues identified in the enclosure within two months after receipt of this
letter. You may submii the changes either in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(p)
or 10 CFR 50.90.

The enclosure to this letter concerns a subject matter which is exempt from
disclosure according to Part 73, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations,
Section 73.21(c)(2). Conseguently, the enclosure to this letter will not be
placed in the NRC Public Document Room. The enclosure to your letter also
contained Safeguards Information of a tvpe specified in 10 CFR 50.54(p) and is
also being withheld from public disclosure.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s reguiations, a copy of
this letter, excluding the enclosure, will be placed in the NRC Public
Document Room.
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The response requested by this letter is not subject to the clearance
procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork

Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Sincerely,

Original Signed 8y B. Jorgensen

Cynthia D. Pederson, Chief
Reactor Suppori Programs Branch

Enclosure: Review Comments
(SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION)

cc w/o enclosure: See Attached List

bce w/enclosure, w/o attached list:
NRR/DRIS/RSGB

SG Case File No: W70083 34WA: W70084 35WA
56 Inspector File: Pirtle

SG Correspondence File: G. M. Christoffer
NRR Docket File
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PRAIRIE JSLAND

Docket No. 50-282
Docket No. 50-306

Cc w/o enclosure:

Gerald Charnoff, Esqg.

Shaw, Pittman, Potts, and Trowbridge
2300 N Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20037

Dr. J. W. Ferman
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
520 LaFayette Road
St. Paul, MN 55155

Site Manager

Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant
Northern States Power

Route 2

Welch, Minnesota 55089

Plant Manager

Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant
Northern States Power Company

Route 2

Welch, Minnesota 55089

Joceiyn F. Olson, Esq.

Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Protection Divizion
Suite 200

520 LaFayette Road

St. Paul, Minnesota 55155

U.5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Resident Inspector Office

1719 Wakonade Drive Fast

Welch, Minnesot: 55089

Mr. William Miller, Auditor
Goodhue Zounty Courthouse
Red Wing, Minnesota 55066
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